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10th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As a school we are always looking for new ways to engage our children with the 
curriculum. However, we have an exciting opportunity for our parents. 
 
Miles Costello has offered to come into the school to give a talk about the myths, 
legends and local history of Petworth. This promises to be an exciting evening, 
learning about the locality we live in, as well as some of the lesser known history 
of the area. We are hoping to hold the event on Thursday, 5th May, from 18.15 – 
19.30. 
 
We will be providing some light refreshments for the evening and it will be free to 
enter. If you would like to attend the event please contact the school on: 
slt@petworthprimary.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laura Webb 
Deputy Head 
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